STUDENT BULLETIN

April 16, 1963

Graduates:
If you have not yet made arrangements concerning announce-

ments and desire to do so please see David Pearson this week.
Also all those who have not turned in your order for your an-
nouncements do so by Friday.
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Karisma staff and any who are interested in being on the
staff next year: :
Please meet in the lounge of the Ladies' Residence at 7:00
this evening. Some important matters - not work - will be
discussed. It will take only a short while.

Students:

As you know the Homeland Band 1s no longer collecting
clothing for the Cuban Refugees but there are still pro-
visionsg being made for clothing and/or canned food to be
sent to Miami. For further information please See Anna-
Belle Kisser.

REMINDER: Absences on Friday, April 19,and Monday, April
29, are counted as double cuts.



